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Newsletter #10 

Thursday 15th October 2020 

Week 1 Term 4 

Principal’s Message 

Dear Lord, 

Lord, as we prepare for the coming of a new term make us ready, attentive and available to hear you. 

Thank You for the gift of being able to rise each day with the assurance that You walk through it with 
us. 

Thank You for the gifts of creativity and uniqueness, and the energy to put them to good use. 

May all that we are today, all that we try to do today, may all our encounters, reflections, even the 
frustrations and failings all be placed in your hands. 

May the work we do and the way we do it, bring new hope, new life, and courage to all we come in 
contact with this semester. We thank you, Lord. 

We make this prayer through Christ Our Lord, Amen. 

 

Tena koutou katoa. Nga mihi nui kia koutou. 

Welcome to term 4 and what promises to be a very busy term! The main reason is because we will 

have our production on the 4th and 5th of November. Tickets will be available next week. 

Just a reminder—a notice went home regarding the Mufti day tomorrow. Children can wear mufti in 

return for a food can. The school council have organized this and it is part of the city wide Christmas 

can drive to help people in need at Christmas. 

The following Friday (23rd October) is Mission day and Duffy Grandparents Day, without the 

assembly.  

No doubt you would have heard from the children about Mission Day, however we 

have decided to combine the day and encourage grandparents, caregivers and 

adopted grandparents along to it as well. Please see over for the Invitation and order 

of events.  

 

 

God Bless,  

Jane Rutherford 

 

 

 

      

We welcome Marson Piskot to our 

school community 
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This Weeks’ Birthdays 

Happy Birthday from everyone at St Pius X 

October 

13th—Aaron Rm 6 

14th—Addison Rm 4 

16th—Thea Rm 7 

17th—Delen 1A, Roxie Rm 6, Nikki & Shaan Rm 2,  

Teams of 6 and it is $10 per head ($60 per table). 
Book your table at the office NOW!!  NO Payment 
required until the day! . Keep those food items 
rolling in and thanks to families who have sent 
items in.   

FANTASTIC PRIZES TO BE WON 

Email Antony if you have any questions—

antony.easto@stpius.co.nz 

Tables are still available, we NEED your 

support!! 

St Pius X Primary School 

Would like to invite you to  

And Mission Day 

on Friday 23rd October. 
At 10.00am You are invited to the classrooms where you can see the class in 

action or read or be read to.  

At 10.30am you are most welcome to come to the staff room for a cuppa and a 

biscuit.  

At 11.00am there will be a School liturgy to mark our Mission day followed by the 

opening of the stalls. ( This is the time to raid your spare change jar) 

At 12:30pm approx you are able to go home have another cuppa and a well 

earned rest! 


